
 

November Update 
November 19, 2020--​There has been substantial progress made this month on the 2019 

Bond projects.  

The renovations being made to Channelview High School athletics facilities are continuing with 

the projects nearing completion.  The bleachers for the softball and baseball fields have been 

installed. The  softball turf is complete, and the baseball turf has just begun, and the batting 

cages turf will follow. The concessions stand has had a tremendous amount of work done in the 

last month, including the addition of the ticket booth windows, plumbing fixtures, countertops 

and sinks. 

Significant progress has been made on the Career and Technical Education (CTE) and 

Performing Arts Center. The new 1,000 seat auditorium’s floor was prepped for concrete and 

the electrical work has begun. Meanwhile, construction to the new CTE facility continues, which 

include the installation of metal framing in the new welding and culinary arts labs.  

“The work being done is incredible,” said Superintendent Greg Ollis. “I know that some of our 

administrative team has been in to see the work and are amazed by how quickly it is all coming 

together. I remain grateful to our community for allowing this work to take place.”  

The replacement campus for Cobb and Schochler Elementary is in the early stages of the design 

process. A general contractor was also selected and the work is scheduled to go out to bids in 

January.  

“These projects are non-stop, and it’s an exciting time for our school district and students,” said 

Assistant Superintendent of Operations Mike Niemeyer. “We know our campus principals are 

just as eager as our students to take advantage of these much needed upgrades.”  

The Channelview ISD Board of Trustees, district administrators, architects and contractors 

continue to be committed to the 2019 Bond and ensuring your bond dollars are hard at work. 

Keep up with the 2019 Bond progress on our district website and social media pages. 


